
 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO 

 
 

June 19, 2018 
RFQ #18-914-22; 
ON CALL TELEPHONIC INTERPRETATION SERVICES FOR THE HOUSING CHOICE 
VOUCHER PROGRAM  
 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING INTO THE 
REFERENCED REQUEST FOR QUOTES. 
 
ITEM #1 WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED 
 

Q1: Can companies from Outside USA apply for this? (like, from India or Canada) 
 

A1:  There isn’t a prohibition on submission of quotes from companies located outside of the 
 Unites States.  
  
 Any company, regardless of location, that is awarded a contract pursuant to a  
 solicitation issued by HANO must comply with state, federal and local requirements, as 
 outlined in the RFQ.     
 

Q2: Does the Contractor need to come over there for meetings? 
 

A2:  Refer to Part II – Scope of Services in the RFQ.    
 

Q3:  Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside USA? (like, from India 
 or Canada) 
 

A3:  Refer to A1 of this Addendum, and HUD Form 5369B – Instructions to Offerors Non-
 Construction, Clause 5. Responsibility of Prospective Contractor, in the RFQ.      
 

Q4:  Can we submit the proposals via email? 
 

A4:  No. Refer to HUD Form 5369B – Instructions to Offerors Non-Construction, Clause 2. 
 Submission of Offers, and Supplemental Instructions to Bidders, Item #2, in the RFQ. 

 
Quotes must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Department of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., local time on Wednesday, 
June 20, 2018.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for 
Quotes.  All addenda must be acknowledged.  
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO 


